

Monday, August 07, 2017

Dear Guardians,

Please be mindful of the changes to after-school for the upcoming 2017-2018 school year!

By now, K-8 families in need of after-school services should have decided and fulfilled their financial obligations with one of the three facilities that NBFA has partnered with—The Shehan Center, Boys & Girls Club, and McGivney Center. *Do note that students will only be bused to the facilities mentioned above and only when the facility confirms that all obligations have been met.* 

Also, keep in mind the following **start date for each facility** listed below:

The Shehan Center: [September 11, 2017]

Boys & Girls Club: [September 05, 2017]

McGivney Center: [September 05, 2017]

Buses will not be provided to the Shehan Center during the first week of school, as their enrichment year begins on September 11, 2017. This is a decision that has been made by and should be discussed with the center, if necessary.

Kind regards,

Valore Turner

Academic Dean

New Beginnings Family Academy 184 Garden Street, Bridgeport, CT 06605

203-384-2897 Ext: 221